
ATTENTION ALL 
CIVIL ENGINEERING 

UNDERGRADUATE STUDENTS 
 

INFORMATION SESSION 
 

Wednesday, 9/16  
1PM-2:00PM 

“Old” Engineering, Room 231 
 
We’d like to welcome all our new students, and 
welcome back all our returning students. Please come 
to receive information about faculty research, 
graduate school and applying for fellowships and 
scholarships.  
 
You will also have an opportunity to ask any 
questions you might have about the Civil Engineering 
program and Civil Engineering as a profession. 
 

Pizza will be served! 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Prof. Harold Walker at 631-632-8315 
or his assistant, Ms. Erin Giuliano at 631-632-8777 or 
erin.giuliano@stonybrook.edu  

mailto:erin.giuliano@stonybrook.edu

